Attachment B

8/3/2017

Amy, Sandy, & Celina City Schools,

| am giving my notice that | will not be returning to work for the 2017-2018 school year.
I have accepted a job with another company that will help better my family and allow me to
spend more time with my own babies. | have enjoyed working at head start/Celina City
Schools, and thank you for allowing me the opportunity to do so.

Best Regards,

Bridget Hinkle



